
PROCLAMATION
OF THE

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

WHEREAS, the young people of Eureka, California are tomorrow's leaders; and

WHEREAS, many young people need professional youth services to help them

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

WHEREAS,

achieve their full potential; and

there are three Boys & Girls Club organizations in Humboldt County
that serve more than 4,000 young people annually; and

Boys & Girls Clubs instill young people with the self-confidence to
believe they can succeed at anything they put their mind to, and stand
at the forefront of efforts in many areas; and

Boys & Girls Club organizations in California help ensure young
people have a safe, supportive place to spend time and will provide
them with quality youth development programs; and

WHEREAS, the Boys & Girls Club of the Redwoods will celebrate National Boys
& Girls Club Week with some 4,000 Clubs and over 2 million more

children and teens nationwide.

NOW THEREFORE, the Board of Supervisors do hereby proclaim the Week of
March SO"" - April 3,2020 as Boys & Girls Club Week in Eureka and call upon
all citizens to join with us in recognizing and commending the Boys & Girls Clubs
Week in our area for providing their everyday contributions and commitment to
improving the lives of the children and young adults in our communities.

Date: March 24, 2020 Estelle Fennell, Chair


